
Cherry, Brian K 

1/6/2014 11:16:23 AM
Colvin, Michael (michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov) (michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:

Bcc:

Subject: FW: No charging stations, yet

FYI. We have stations at the San Ramon Conference Center located a few miles 
away but none at Gas Control yet. Ugh.

From: Doll, Laura
Sent: Monday, January 06, 2014 11:06 AM
To: Cherry, Brian K
Cc: Allen, Meredith
Subject: No charging stations, yet

Apparently there are plans to install something at BR but nothing is there yet.

Surprising, actually.

Laura Doll

Director, Regulatory Relations

lrdd@pge.com

office: 415.973.8663

mobile: 415.828.3739

SB GT&S 0326053
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